* * * TODDÍNGTON ST. GEORGE CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL

Head Teacher: Mrs J Spencer, MA Cantab Telephone: 01525 872360 Fax: 0845 3076285

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\simeq}$

☆

☆

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\simeq}$

☆

☆

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\simeq}$

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\simeq}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\swarrow}$

☆

☆

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\sim}$



Manor Road Toddington Bedfordshire LU5 6AJ

☆

☆

☆☆☆☆☆☆☆☆

☆

e-mail: toddstg@cbc.beds.sch.uk www.toddingtonstgeorge.co.uk

11th November 2016

Dear Parents/ Carers.

Nativity Festival

As part of our celebrations for Christmas we are holding our very first Nativity festival. This will take place on Monday 5th December.



- Do you have an interesting Nativity set at home you would be prepared to lend us for the day?
- Perhaps you have one from another country or culture?
- Could you make a nativity set as a family?

We are asking for you to bring your Nativity set into the Library from 8.45 am to 9.15 am on Monday 5th December to give us some information about it such as: What it is made from? Which country it came from? Why it is special?

On the same day from 3.15 pm until 4.00 pm- the nativity sets will be on display in the School Hall. Parents, carers and family members are invited to come and see them and enjoy a mince pie!





Please ensure you collect your Nativity set on Tuesday 6th December.

We will endeavour to look after all the nativity sets really carefully and ask that you look, but do not touch them, to help us return them as they were delivered to us.

We hope you will support this event and we look forward to seeing you there.

























